PETOSKEY
MIDDLE SCHOOL

Monday October 23rd, 2023

Announcement Philly cheese steak

Second Marking Period Elective Changes - 8th grade on sub bun

only

If you would like to request a change to your 2nd
marking period elective(s) you can do so through the
google form that will be sent to your email. You can
also access the form through this link. The counselors
work on the requests in the order they are received and
will respond to you via email telling you whether or not
they were able to change your schedule. The form wiill
be open for you to request an elective change until the
end of lunch on Monday, October 30th.

Salisbury steak w
beef gravy

Colby cheese

Please keep in mind:
omelet

e You cannot drop Ac Lab without parent and teacher
permission. Ham
e You cannot repeat an elective you have already
taken this year.
* You will not be able to request or make a change to
your schedule once the new marking period begins. = 2-4-1 Soft Taco w/
taco meat

Talk to a counselor if you have questions.

Halloween Dance, This Friday

October 27th. 3:30 - 5:00 Original Bratworst
on WW Brat Bun



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefTgvavfBxPl1JmLuJciCnX6bMIMl4mtZbSMge4FwM35I9jA/closedform

Support G3
Robotics by
lighting up the
dance by
purchasing:
glow sticks,
jewelry, crowns,

etc.

$2.00 - $3.00 per
Item.

CCheck In with your teacher

and come to Ms. Feys room
(142 in the 8th grade hall)to €
decorate the gym for the
Halloween Dance on
Thursday, October 26th,
during Ist and 2nd hour.
Please bring your
chromebooks and check
schoology prior to Thursday
for Student Council
Announcements about
elling tickets at lunch.




Enrichment Writing Contest:

"How America Inspires You" and its entry form is due on
Friday, October 27th. Please bring your essay down Friday
during 1st hour for your final submission. You are welcome to
turn it in earlier if needed during 1st hour this week Monday

through Wednesday.




7th Grade Boys B-Ball

Attention all 7th grade boys interested in playing basketball. The
first day of tryouts is after school is TODAY Monday October 23rd at
Central Elementary school from 3:45-5:30. You must have a physical
on file in order to try out. See Mr. Stempky for any questions.

8th Grade Boys B-Ball

All students need a physical on file in order to participate. Please see
or email Mr. Fralick with any questions (fralick.gd.t@northmen.org).

Petoskey Middle School Ski

Team Announcements:

Students: Please hold off on Sports Handbooks they will be
distributed the first week of practice by your coach! Thank you!

Ski Swap - Drop off items to sell Friday 10/27

Sale Saturday 10/28 - Petoskey Middle School
Sign Up Sheet for Interested Students, will be in the PMS office starting this Friday.
Find us on Facebook for all the latest news and announcements, please
like and follow our page- Petoskey Ski Team




